
Printed on: 05/12/2016 09:05:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

COMMNT2016/6257/P 02/12/2016  13:41:39 Whilst the CGCA has no objection to the replacement shopfronts, we do lament that the applicant has 

missed an opportunity to provide shopfronts that are a better fit with the traditional character of the 

conservation area.

Should the Council be minded to grant permission, a condition should be included that requires the 

applicant to turn off the lights outside of business hours, as light spillage from all-glazed shopfronts 

such as these result in light spillage that has a negative impact on local residents at night, including 

disturbing their ability to sleep.

The CGCA also requests that no construction occur on weekends (Saturday or Sunday). Local residents 

are subjected to nonstop construction during the week, so no work on Saturdays or Sundays would give 

them a needed respite from the noise and disturbance.
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